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On January 3, 2019, Dr. Somnuk Bunsupa and Dr. Pongsatorn Meesawatsom as representatives of Mahidol
University’s Faculty of Pharmacy participated ’The 2nd CMU-MU Joint Symposium’ at China Medical
University in Taiwan. This symposium was co-hosted by Mahidol University and China Medical
University. With this regard, Dr. Somnuk Bunsupa and Dr. Pongsatorn Meesawatsom had a chance to give
lectures in the symposium as well. The symposium focuses on the areas of cancer, neuroscience, stem
cells, pharmacy, traditional medicine, aging, and public health and also future collaboration
discussion.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2404


